
 
 
 

 

 

MPCRONU-666-2023 

 

 

 

October 12, 2023 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honor to address you in your capacity as President of the Economic and 

Social Council of the United Nations in order to convey the interest of Costa Rica to 

present a Voluntary National Review for the High-Level Political Forum of 2024, when 

it is convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council in that year, as 

requested by the Technical Secretariat of the SDGs of the Ministry of Planning and 

Economic Policy of Costa Rica in the attached letter. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 
 

Maritza Chan Valverde 

Permanent Representative of Costa Rica 

to the United Nations 

 

 

 

 

 
 

H.E. Paula Narváez 

Permanent Representative of Chile to the United Nations 

President, Economic and Social Council of the United Nations 

New York 

 

 

 

 


